SUBJECT TO APPROVAL

SOUTHBURY BOARD OF SELECTMEN
May 15, 2025

RESOLVED, that the Southbury Board of Selectmen,
upon the recommendation of the Director of Public
Works, hereby awards the bid for Library Elevator
Design and Replacement to 3Phase Elevator
Corporation of Wallingford, for the total cost of
$358,415.



TOWN OF SOUTHBURY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
501 Main Street South
Southbury, Connecticut 06488
(203) 262-0622
Fax: (203) 262-1588

Date: May 8, 2025

To: Board of Selectmen

From: Blake Leonard, Public Works Director

Re: Library Elevator Design and Replacement - RFP 2025-004

One bid for the design and replacement of the Town Library elevator was received on
May 6, 2025. Present at the bid opening were myself and Dan Colton, Finance Director,
Matt Tarnowski, DPW, and Noreen Thompson, Selectman’s Office. Also present was
Jeremy Lynch of 3Phase Elevator Corporation.

3Phase Elevator is already our current elevator service provider in all Town-owned
buildings, and we are confident in their ability to successfully complete this project. We
recommend awarding this project to 3Phase Elevator Corporation for the total cost of
$358,415.00 per their proposal dated May 6, 2025.

Please reach out to me with any questions.

Respectfully,

Blake Leonard - DPW

Blake L aonar



